
 

 
Due to circumstances beyond 

our control, HCM Council 
regrets to advise that the HCM 

hall/kitchen will not be 
available for use for the rest of 

2025.  
We will keep you informed as 

to when the hall will be 
available.  

Thank you for your patience 
and understanding. 

For more information, contact the Municipal Office 

613-586-2526 


